

Minutes Stockland Primary Academy PTFA – Wednesday 27 March 2019

Present: Sue Holbrook, Anna Lightfoot, Fiona Page-Turner, Lynne Adams-Stevenson

	Action
<p>1. Apologies</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Clive Hellawell</li> </ul>	
<p>2. Finance update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Current bank balance : £7,129.71</li> <li>• Expenditure: £3,389.88 since Sept 2018 (start of financial year)</li> <li>• Events income to date: total £1,409.06 <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Pancakes 72.15</li> <li>○ Halloween 233.74</li> <li>○ Valentines Disco 646.67 - net amount tbc</li> <li>○ Xmas 635.94 (Raffle 287 tea towels 348.74)</li> <li>○ Scamper 325.45</li> <li>○ XCountry 195.39</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Agreed that PTFA needs to fundraise £2,849.85 to fund committed expenditure</li> <li>• Agreed that we should publish this amount in the newsletter</li> </ul>	
<p>3. Film Night – Need to decide film. LS suggested ‘Hop’. AL to check with CH. AL to ask JP about freezer for ice cream.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Agreed Price £3/child + bring cash for popcorn/drink. If no freezer available, substitute popcorn.</li> <li>• AL to buy cups, ice cream and mini eggs. LS to ask Sarah to put on parentpay. Agreed we need 30 children to go ahead.</li> <li>• Easter Raffle – for next year</li> </ul>	<p>AL/CH AL</p> <p>AL/LS</p>
<p>4. <u>Polytunnel</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Rob Millington and Julian Pady to go in with digger this week</li> <li>• It was agreed we do not have funds for gardener</li> <li>• AL to ask CH about Polytunnel and which teacher(s) responsible</li> </ul>	AL
<p>5. Treasure Hunt</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To discuss as a future event next year</li> </ul>	
<p>6 Stockland Fair – Monday 27 May</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Fair committee have asked for help with tombola, marshals and possibly facepainting – AL to confirm. Agreed we could do two activities</li> <li>• LS to remind school re call out for donations nearer the date</li> </ul>	<p>AL</p> <p>LS</p>
<p>7. Other</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Bags to School: AL to put reminder in newsletter for parents to take bags to preschool</li> <li>• Elections: need AGM when we have replacements – 06.06.19</li> <li>• Goren – need 12 marshalls for fun run. Agreed a wheelbarrow of booze to raffle. AL to discuss with Julian</li> <li>• LS suggested updating school sports kits for away teams – both A and B. Agreed in theory – CH to confirm costs</li> </ul>	<p>AL</p> <p>AL</p> <p>CH</p>

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Easyfundraising- AL suggested sending video to parents. FPT to investigate</li> <li>• Musical instruments – CH to confirm the list</li> <li>• Playground project – AL to contact Upottery for a visit. GR to confirm feedback on costs</li> <li>• Running Track – CH to ask Sarah Brett</li> </ul>	<p>FPT</p> <p>CH AL/GR</p> <p>CH</p>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Date of next meeting: 09.05.19 (LS to email Sarah for newsletter)</li> </ul>	<p>LS</p>